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	 Maths
 This half term we will be looking at:

· Developing children’s knowledge of place value.
· Methods for working out addition and subtraction linking to reasoning.
· Ways of tackling worded calculations and using practical methods to aid children in their working out.
· Developing the children’s times tables knowledge.

	English
In English, children will be reading and discussing texts about World War II our History topic. Children will be able to use these texts and experience of their visit to Eden Camp to support and inform their written work. In their writing they will be focussing on grammar, using the correct punctuation, conjunctions and adjectives to make sure their writing makes sense and is interesting to the reader.

	History

This term the children will be learning about World War II and there will be a particular focus on how it affected children. The children will be visiting Eden Camp where they will be learning all about World War II.
	Computing
This term the children will be practising their keyboard skills and learning how to format and combine text and graphics in different applications. 
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	Science  

This half term the Science topic is Light. Children will be carrying out investigations using torches and investigating how shadows are formed.

The children will also be learning to understand how to ensure that their investigations are fair, planning and carrying out their own investigations and conducting fair tests.

	PSHE

The theme for PSHE this half term is ‘Risk’. The children will be discussing the different risks they face inside and outside of school. 
They will be giving their opinion on what things make them happy and safe and what things they would like to remove from their ideal world.

	
	MFL

This year the children will be learning to speak and write in Spanish. They will be learning how to greet each other this half term.
	
	Music

This half term the children will be learning how to play the recorder and prepare for a performance. 
	

	Physical Education 

Swimming:  This year all classes will be going swimming on Wednesday mornings. Girls will need a swimming costume and a towel. If they have long hair they will need to have their hair tied up.  For health and safety, all jewellery must be removed. The boys will need swimming trunks and a towel. 

PE day: Tuesday –PE kit is black pumps or trainers, dark tracksuit bottoms and a white t-shirt.
	Art
This subject will be linked to the Science and History topic. The children will be practising their drawing skills. 
	RE 
This half term in RE the children are learning about Christianity, Judaism and Islam.  

	How can you help?

Children will be given Spellings, English and Maths homework every week on Wednesday to be returned on the following Monday. Children will have the weekend to ensure that they complete it. You can support your child by helping them with their homework and by helping them to learn their times tables. Spellings will be tested on Wednesdays.
	Teachers and Support Staff 
Teaching staff in Year 3 are Miss Matthews (3A), Miss Ackernley (3B) and Miss Croot (3C). The support staff are Mrs Afzal and Mr Briggs.

The Year 3 team are always willing to talk to you about any issues that may be causing concern.  Thank you for your continued support!


